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LONG BE ACH MARINA S

M A R I N A  R E A D E R

Nov 2  
Naples Island Collegiate 
Rowing Challenge (Marine 
Stadium / Alamitos Bay)
Nov 14  
Marine Advisory  
Commission Meeting  
(SLBYC – 6 p.m.)
Nov 22-24 
Dreamstate 2024  
(Harry Bridges Park & 
Queen Mary)

Nov 28 
Thanksgiving Day  
(Marina Offices Closed)
Nov 28 
Long Beach Turkey Trot 
5K/10K (Granada Beach)
Dec 6 
Belmont Shore Christmas 
Parade (2nd Street)

Dec 8 
LBRA Christmas Regatta 
(Marine Stadium)
Dec 21 
Naples Boat Parade 
(Alamitos Bay / Naples 
Island)
Dec 25 
Christmas Day (Marina 
Offices Closed)

Happy Holidays to one and all, big and small, near and far, whoever you are. This No-
vember/December season brings many opportunities to celebrate with family and 
friends. I wish each and every one of you good tidings through this season and beyond. 
If you plan on having holiday festivities on your vessel this year have a great time but 
keep it safe and be mindful of your slip neighbors.

We have a lot going on in a short period of time to close out 2024. We just recently 
begun work to revitalize the parking lot at Shoreline Marina and Marina Green. Phase 
I of concrete improvements will last through December 23. Please keep an eye out 
for parking restrictions and plan accordingly. Parking and access will be maintained 
throughout construction but will be limited in areas during the project.

Beach Maintenance staff are prepping for King Tide events on November 15-17 and December 13-15. King tide 
events will continue to be a point of Climate Action address in regard to sea level rise and flooding impact for our 
City and coastal areas around the globe. However, it is also quite amazing to see this formidable natural process 
that is tidal surge. I recommend getting out a tide log or looking online for the highest tide point and coming down 
to Alamitos Bay or Shoreline to see a true “King” tide.

On Thanksgiving night our annual Trees in the Bay program will go illuminated. This year Marine Maintenance staff 
have transitioned every bulb on each tree platform from incandescent to LED. They are also working to deploy nine 
additional solar powered tree platforms into the Colorado Lagoon. While a baby step on the scale required to make 
significant emissions impact, our Marine Bureau staff is committed to implementing green initiatives and non-car-
bon power solutions everywhere we can. In addition to the solar tree platforms Marine Maintenance is working to 
convert our Landscape Maintenance staff office at Marine Stadium to solar power as well as the Marine Stadium 
Grandstand.

Marine Operations staff have continued to fill available slips in Alamitos Bay, Shoreline and Rainbow Marinas. As 
of mid-October we had a near 100% occupancy rate in Alamitos Bay. For available slips please contact the Marina 
Offices. Operations staff work seven days a week and are available to assist with all your Long Beach Marinas needs. 
Lastly, your Marina Offices continue to distribute 2025 parking passes and decals. Please make certain to get your 
passes and apply them properly to your vehicles. Marine Patrol will start citing in early 2025.

Stay Well and Safe Boating,
Todd Leland
Manager – Marinas and Beaches 
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ON THE RADAR

The Shoreline Yacht Group
www.theshorelineyachtgroup.com

310.748.5409

When you are ready to sell your 
boat or yacht, contact

Kimberly Levern
 213-798-5117

Kimberly.levern@gmail.com

For professional and experienced service 
Available 7 days a week

Shoreline Yacht Sales

We Give Peace of Mind to Boat Owners 
by providing comprehensive and detailed photographic 

or video updates on the exterior condition of their boats.

 BoatPal.com
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Marina Offices are open and accepting new vessel permit applications. To provide more com-
fortable and efficient customer service we have hybrid front desk/window service at ABM 
and Shoreline offices. Note – Many requests can still be readily handled by phone or email. 

2025 Parking Passes – Marina offices are now distributing 2025 parking passes. Make sure to 
complete your information update form and pick up your 2025 passes before January 1, 2025.

Deposit Adjustment – Marina Fees increased on October 1, 2024. A one-time fee was also 
charged to balance slip deposits to the FY25 Marina Slip Fees. Check your Marina Account to 
make sure your deposit adjustment has been paid.

Unauthorized commercial activity is ILLEGAL IN LONG BEACH – Please do not engage in unauthorized commercial 
activity at, on or near Long Beach Marinas property. Violators can and will be cited and punished to the full extent 
of applicable law. Reminder – Unauthorized Commercial activity will put your slip permit in jeopardy of cancellation. 
 
DID YOU KNOW on November 1, 1776 Mission San Juan Capistrano was founded in California. Each year, Swallows 
leave their nests at Capistrano around October 23 and return the following year near March 19. On December 5, 
1933 the 18th Amendment (Prohibition) to the U.S. Constitution was repealed. For almost 14 years, from January 29, 
1920, it had outlawed the manufacture, transportation, and sale of alcoholic beverages in the U.S.
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S H O R E L I N E  &  M A R I N A  G R E E N  P A R K I N G  L O T  U P G R A D E S  B E G I N

2025 parking passes and decals are currently available to all slip holders and permittees. Make sure you pick up 
your passes before the start of 2025. Passes and decals are available at the Marina Offices during regular business 
hours every day of the week. You are required to provide an updated boater information form to receive your 2025 
parking passes and decals. 

Current parking passes and decals are an integral aspect of the security of our marinas. Please make certain to dis-
play your passes in the proper location on your vehicle. Do not share or loan your parking passes or decals to others. 
If someone you know needs a parking pass or decal send them to the Marina Offices. Marina staff will explain or 
parking pass requirements and provide a pass, or passes, to individuals and groups in accordance with Long Beach 
Marinas Rules & Regulations and the Long Beach Municipal Code.

Marine Patrol will begin citing unauthorized vehicles without current parking passes and decals in early 2025. We are 
also putting a greater emphasis on identifying, citing and removing vehicles that are being stored in the parking lots 
longer than 72 hours in 2025. If you see suspicious vehicles in the Marina Parking lots, vehicles in boatowner parking 
without parking passes or decals, or vehicles parked and left unattended for extended durations, please reach out 
and report the vehicle(s) to Long Beach Marinas staff.

In early October contractors started Phase I of work to revitalize the parking lots at Shoreline Marina and Marina 
Green. Phase I construction will be coordinated in three areas between October and December. Area 1 concrete 
work was completed on October 29 and Area 2 work began on October 30. Area 2 work will run through November 
27. On December 2, Area 3 work is set to commence and will run through December 23. 

This construction will have impact on parking available for boatowners throughout the planned construction period. 
Please pay attention to signage at the construction location and check your email for communication from your Ma-
rina Office pertaining to construction schedules. This will include directional signage for temporary exit and entry 
restrictions, notice of no parking in areas and notice of available boatowner parking.

The project will include pavement rehabilitation, restriping of parking stalls, accessibility enhancements, new EV 
charging stations and optimized traffic flow with the addition of a turn-around at the northeast end of the Marina 
Green public parking area.  For more information on the project visit longbeach.gov/marinaparkingproject. 



K I N G  T I D E S  M A K E  T H E I R  R E T U R N

Sell your boat or buy
one... just call me!
DANIELLE LORD

562-213-2900
dani@seacoastyachts.com
www.seacoastyachts.com

On November 15-17 King Tides will make their first seasonal appearance in the Southern California coastal areas. 
Our Long Beach area waterways will see higher than usual tidal surge that can cause flooding and property damage 
if not properly prepared for and monitored.

Long Beach Marinas maintenance staff will be hard at work in the weeks leading up to the November tide event as 
they build oceanfront and bayside berms on the Peninsula and in Alamitos Bay. We bring in additional heavy equip-
ment to enlarge and reinforce existing berm structures on the Peninsula to withstand the elevated water levels. On 
the bayside between 55th Place and 64th Place crews will be erecting a temporary berm to keep water levels from 
reaching all the way up to the existing seawall. This is done for high tides that exceed 6’7”. 

The seawall on the bayside is built to hold back water levels higher than these King Tides are expected to bring. We 
build the bayside berms to keep the sand areas nearest the seawall free of water to every extent possible. This al-
lows us to continue permitting Sandstake locations and distributing trash receptacles on the bayside beach for pub-
lic use. Without the bayside berms for tide events over 6’7” we would unfortunately see Sandstake kayaks, canoes, 
paddleboards and sailboats floating unattended across the bay.

Prior to the King Tide event in November please check your Sandstake vessel(s) to confirm it is secured properly to 
the stake. If you have a vessel in a slip come down and inspect your dock lines and re-fasten lines that my be loose 
or providing too much slack.

November 15-17 is the first King Tide event of the season and will give way to another King Tide event on December 
13-15. There is an opportunity to participate in the monitoring of King Tides with the California Coastal Commission 
via their California King Tides Project. For more info on King tides and the California King Tides Project please visit 
the California Coastal Commission website at https://www.coastal.ca.gov/kingtides/. 
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The Marine Advisory Commission was established by the City Council in 1956. Members of the Marine Advisory 
Commission (MAC) are dedicated members of the boating community that volunteer time and effort. Commission 
members are Chair- Jo Murray, Vice Chair- Bruce Mac Rae, Avis Atkins McPhail, Liz Carlin, Gordana Kajer, Elizabeth 
Lambe, Theresa Marino, and Commissioner Sabrina Zavala.

Our Mission is “To enhance and preserve the beaches, waterways, and adjoining facilities of the City of Long Beach.”
The Marine Advisory Commission (MAC) of Long Beach, California advises the City Council and staff on policies for 
marinas, beaches, waterways, and near shore areas. The MAC’s mission is to: 

• Advise: Consult with the City Council and staff on matters related to city policies 
• Analyze: Study and analyze problems referred to by the City Council and staff 
• Recommend: Evaluate and recommend policy to the City 
• Hear appeals: Conduct hearings for appeals of permit cancellations 
• Analyze requests: Analyze requests from individuals or groups and make recommendations 
• Report annually: Present an annual written report of the MAC’s activities to the Mayor and City Council 

We meet on the second Thursday of each month and our meetings are open to the public. If you have something 
you would like to see on our agenda email send a request to  Tamalyn Sayre Bureau Secretary at Tamalyn.Sayre@
longbeach.gov.

Y O U R  M A R I N E  A D V I S O R Y  C O M M I S S I O N

LONG BEACH MARINE BUREAU 

WISHES YOU HAPPY HOLIDAYS

PLEASE CELEBRATE RESPONSIBLY



FALL 2024 - WINTER 2025

@LBPublicWorks

UPCOMING IMPROVEMENTS AT
MARINA GREEN PARKING LOT

PHASE I: CONCRETE IMPROVEMENTS

Phase I of the project will include concrete work for new and adjusted sidewalks,
curbs, accessibility enhancements and a new turnaround to optimize traffic flow.

Construction dates are as follows*:

Area 1: October 14 - October 30, 2024
Area 2: October 30 - November 27, 2024
Area 3: December 2 - December 23, 2024

*Construction timeline is set barring unforeseen weather changes or other circumstances.

For more information about this project, visit longbeach.gov/marinaparkingproject.

To request this information in an alternative format or for a reasonable accommodation, please contact the Department of
Public Works at ContactLBPW@longbeach.gov. A minimum of three (3) business days is requested to ensure availability;

attempts will be made to accommodate requests with shorter notice.



Pat’s Tackle
On-the-Water Tackle Store  

Located on the Alamitos Bay Fuel Dock
227 N. Marina Dr., Long Beach CA 90803 • (562)594-0888

Pat’s Tackle stocks everything 
that fishermen (and hoop-
netters) need for local inshore 
and offshore fishing. Everything 
from Bay Bass to Bluefin 
Tuna to Spiny Lobsters, our 
comprehensive inventory will 
get you rigged up and ready. 

Pat’s Tackle – Hard to find, worth the trip.

• Frozen Bait
• Line & Lures
• Rigging Tackle
• Knives & Tools
• Rods and Reels
• Licenses –  
 all types
• Line spooling

Shoreline Yacht Club
of Long Beach

The Friendly Club

Call to Arrange  
a Private Tour
Memberships Available

Enhance your Boating Experience 
with New Friends

• Monthly,	Organized	Cruises
• Harbor	Racing
• Social	Events	-	over	500	Members
• Learn	to	Sail	and	Other	Educational
Activities

• Five	Day	Meal	and	Bar	Service	in	our
Clubhouse	and	on	our	Beautiful	Deck

386	Shoreline	Drive	South
Office	Closed	Mon.	&	Tues.	•	Office:	562.435.4093

Call To Arrange  
a Private Tour

(562) 435-4093
Memberships Available

Enhance Your Boating Experience
with New Friends

• Monthly, Organized Cruises
• Harbor Racing
• Social Events - over 500 members
• Learn to Sail and Other Educational 

 Activities
• Five Day Meal and Bar Service in our

 Clubhouse and on our Beautiful Deck

386 Shoreline Drive South
Office closed Mon. & Tues. · Office: (562) 435-4093

M A R I N E  M A I N T E N A N C E

 Alamitos Bay Trash and Debris 
Cleared By Hand Using Skimmer Nets 

100 lbs 
trash & 
debris

=
200 lbs
trash &
debris

February - 1,729 lbs

March - 2,226 lbs

April- 3,942 lbs

May - 3,901 lbs

June- 2,578 lbs

July - 2,548 lbs

August-2,361 lbs

Sept - 2,247 lbs

Oct-421* lbs

  January - 1,777 lbs

0 500 1000 1500 2000 2500 3000 40003500

*as of October 14



TIDE CHARTS

D-IVES PLUS
Quality Underwater

Hull & Yacht Maintenance

Keith Ives-Owner
(562) 594-8957
divesplus@earthlink.net

Long Beach Police ............................................................911
Marine Patrol Emergency ....... 911 or 9911 (Dock Phone)
Non Emergency ............................................(562) 435-6711
Shoreline Office .......................................... (562) 570-4950

Alamitos Bay Office ..................................... (562) 570-3215
Maintenance:
During working hours ................................. (562) 570-1582
After office hours ........................................ (562) 570-3101

C O N T A C T  U S

Marina Reader 
Published bi-monthly by the Marine Bureau of the City of Long Beach 

Department of Parks, Recreation & Marine
205 Marina Drive, Long Beach, CA 90803 

www.longbeach.gov/park/marine
Contact Todd Leland (562) 570-4960 or 

todd.leland@longbeach.gov

BELMONT PIER, LONG BEACH, CA
562-881-0567

www.belmontmoorings.com

Visit: www.belmontmoorings.com

Rules, Regulations and Pricing 
Available on Our Website

Reservations available by text at
562 881-0567

Payment Options:

Venmo: 
@Belmontmoorings

Cash | PayPal: 
belmontmoorings@gmail.com

More info with regulations on 
www.belmontmoorings.com

Reservations available/
suggested by text at
562-881-0567

Payment methods accepted:  
Venmo@belmontmoorings

Cash|Paypal:
Belmontmoorings@gmail.com

ENJOY THE HOLIDAY

  

182 Citations issued
August: 206, highest month YTD
September: 91

 121 Dispatched calls for service   
August:129, September: 91

49 Direct Reports taken 
August: 34, September: 23August: 1,909, September: 1,705

Officer initiated actvity: 3614

AUGUST AND SEPTEMBER 2024 STATS


